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Brown Co road closure planned

(KNZA)--A Brown County road closure is planned Wednesday.

County Clerk Melissa Gormley says the county road and bridge crew in District 3
will be closing Goldfinch Road from 210th to 230th Streets, beginning at 8:30
Wednesday morning.

The road is being closed for a tube replacement project.
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